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Subject: I do NOT support oil and gas exploration occurring within Sable Island National Park Reserve.
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Dear Minister McKenna,

I do NOT support oil and gas exploration occurring within the Sable Island National Park Reserve. We must stop all
oil and gas exploration. We are now in a climate change crisis so we cannot risk doing more harm to the oceans or
lands for more oil and gas - we need to shut it all down and go with clean, renewable energy sources. Stand up
against the demands of oil and gas corporations. Enough, is enough.

Thank you,

KathleenHenderson
BON 2MO

cc: Premier Stephen McNeil

cc: CNSOPB Bids



